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Construction Notice
Activity: 			HVAC system modification 
Project Title: 			Davis B298 Exhaust System Installation
Campus:			DAV - Davis Campus
Effective Date: 		Monday, September 30, 2024


Sheridan is committed to improving campus services through a series of projects designed to upgrade its facilities and infrastructure, enhancing the physical environment to support future growth and resilience. As part of this ongoing effort, the Space Management, Design & Construction team (SMDC), has been working on the Davis B298 Exhaust System project.
Construction scope, Timeline and Location:
· Project Overview:
The project involves removing the existing return air system serving the Indigenous Center (B298) and IT space (B195) at Davis Campus. Separate return air ductwork will be installed for both areas to improve ventilation and air quality. Additionally, the HVAC controls will be upgraded to enhance system efficiency and reliability.

· Temporary Relocations:
During the construction period:
· The Centre for Indigenous Learning and Support will be temporarily relocated from B298 to M22 from September 26th to November 13th.
· IT operations will move from B195 to B219, and the IT service desk will be temporarily set up in B223 from September 30th to November 11th. IT support services can also be accessed through the following support channels:
· Phone (+1 905-845-9430 ext. 2150)
· Chat (support.sheridancollege.ca) 
· Service Sheridan(servicesheridan.sheridancollege.ca) 

· Construction Activity:
From September 30th to November 8th, construction activity will increase, resulting in restricted access to certain work areas. Signage and barriers will be in place to safely guide pedestrian traffic around the construction zones. Alternative routes and access plans will be provided to minimize disruption to campus activities.

· Construction Zone MAP:
[image: A blueprint of a house

Description automatically generated]
DAV B-wing Floor Plan
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DAV M-wing Floor Plan

These upgrades are crucial for improving our campus infrastructure, ensuring efficient building systems, and promoting a safer, more sustainable environment at Sheridan.

We will work to minimize any disruptions. If you have questions or concerns, please contact the project team.

For more information, please contact any of the following: 
facilities@sheridancollege.ca,

SMDC team:
Munzarin Morshed- munzarin.morshed@sheridancollege.ca
Shamsa Kassim- shamsa.kassim@sheridancollege.ca 
Nathan Case - nathan.case@sheridancollege.ca, 
Lorie Banhaon - lorie.banhaon@sheridancollege.ca 


The Sheridan College Institute of	T  905 845 9430
Technology and Advanced Learning	sheridancollege.ca
1430 Trafalgar Road			
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